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SUBCOMMITTEE ON RETIREMENT RATES
Thursday, October 21, 2004

1:30 p.m.
Senate Appropriations Room 109

- R E V I S E D -

MEETING NOTICE

- Call to Order

1. JLBC STAFF - Overview of Arizona State Retirement System (ASRS) and Contributions Rates.

2. ASRS - Presentation on Possible 2006-2007 Retirement Contribution Rate Increase.

3. Public Comment.

MEMBERS:
Senator Burns, Chairman Representative Huppenthal, Vice-Chairman
Senator Arzberger Representative Biggs
Senator Martin Representative Burton Cahill
Senator Rios

The Chairman reserves the right to set the order of the agenda.
10/15/04

People with disabilities may request accommodations such as interpreters, alternative formats, or assistance with physical accessibility.
Requests for accommodations must be made with 72 hours prior notice.  If you require accommodations, please contact the JLBC Office
at (602) 542-5491.
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DATE: October 13, 2004

TO: Senator Bob Burns, Chairman
Members, JLBC Subcommittee on Retirement Contribution Rates

THRU: Richard Stavneak, Director

FROM: Eric Jorgensen, Fiscal Analyst

SUBJECT: JLBC Staff/Arizona State Retirement System – Increase in Retirement Contribution
Rates

The Arizona State Retirement System (ASRS) has indicated that the current retirement contribution rate is
insufficient to meet the obligations of the retirement plan and therefore needs to be increased for FY
2006.  JLBC Staff has worked with ASRS to provide background and details on the rate increase.

Retirement contribution rates for employers and employees are projected to increase to 7.75% in FY 2006
from the current 5.2% in FY 2005.  Long Term Disability rates remain at 0.5%.  The estimated cost to
state General Fund agencies is approximately $22 million.

Given the magnitude of the potential increase in retirement rates, Senator Burns has appointed a
subcommittee of the JLBC to explore this issue in more depth.

Attached you will find background material on this subject.  The first attachment is a slide show
presentation prepared by JLBC Staff.  It provides general information on the Arizona State Retirement
System and how its retirement rates are set.

The second attachment was prepared by ASRS.  This document explains the reasons for the increase in
the retirement rate.

Please let us know if you have any questions.

RS/EJ:ck
Attachments

http://www.azleg.state.az.us/jlbc/powerpt/powerpt42/sld001.htm
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